West Lynn Primary School

Newsletter - 15th March 2019



HEAD TEACHER'S AWARD FOR THE WEEK!

Behaviour

Charlie & Edith Lily-May & Elsie-May Sienna

Oliver & Lilah Rose Fin & Ethan

Connie & Roxanne

Ben & CJ Lily & Jayden

Academic

Maisie from Reception Class

from Class 1 Logan from Class 2

Aria from Class 3 Spencer from Class 4

Alexandra from Class 5 Esmae

from Class 6

congratulations



This Weeks Attendance

7th - Reception Class - 81.09%

6th - Class 5 - 91.97%

5th - Class 6 - 92.45%

4th - Class 2 - 94.44%

2nd Class 1 - 97.24%

2nd- Class 3 - 99.03%

1st - Class 4 - 99.52%

Congratulations to Class 4 who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play

Kayden said "What I liked about the Fire workshop was

the stories, the games, the ribbon sticks and the songs! It was very fun and I enjoyed it!"

"We had lots of fun with Thomas Farriner and Samuel Pepys." Said Ruby

Iana said "I liked it when we acted the fine starting. The ribbons and songs were fun too."





Tel: 01553 772330 Email: office@westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk Governors of the school can be contacted on:



West Lynn had a hair-raising experience on Monday to celebrate British Science Week. The workshop was packed with experiments! Brave volunteers were needed to shoot lightning between their fingertips!



Monday 18th March	Last day to pay in NSPCC Fundraising
	Parents Evening 3.30—5.30
	Mrs. Maddison 3.30—7.30
Tuesday 19th March	Y3 - Class trip to Stories of Lynn
	Parents Evening 4—7.30
Thursday 21st March	Class 5 Assembly 9.10am
	Class 1 Dance Festival
Friday 22nd March	Last day to order Easter Meal
Thursday 28th March	Class 3 Assembly –9.10am
	Times Table Bee - Details to follow
	Kingswood Meeting in Class 6 3.15pm
Monday 1st April	Friends of West Lynn Easter Bingo
Wednesday 3rd April	Cluster Tri Golf at Walpole Cross Keys - Details to follow
Thursday 4th April	Homework Challenge 2.30pm—Everyone welcome.
	Easter Meal—No other meal options available
	Friends of West Lynn Easter Disco
Friday 5th April	Last day of term
Tuesday 23rd April	Back to school

West Lynn Make Music! Congratulations Class 4

Further to an amazing performance from class 4 on Tuesday, their Music Teacher, Tim Brain sent the following message:

Having worked with year 4 since January I felt myself compelled to send a note to say how amazing the children were at the Corn Exchange on 12th March. The children from West Lynn were unbelievable, their professionalism both and off stage was unprecedented. On meeting them in the dressing room I knew we had 21 very excitable yet nervous children and 3 excitable staff members. The children composed themselves and we had the quietest dressing room around. The children were dedicated from the moment we warmed up filling the dressing room with an amazing excitable sound. Upon entering the stage the children felt the nerves but with staff encouragement the curtain lifted.

From the first to the last chord the children were inspirational. Giving such an amazing performance after just 8 sessions is simply unbelievable. They were committed and showed amazing performance skills along with an excitable tone to their voices which only added to the performance. After a huge round of appreciation (rightly deserved) the children sat back and yet still they remained example students. I have nothing but admiration for all Year 4 including the children who were unable to attend last night for their enjoyment, dedication and resilience over the past 8 sessions and have to say they should all be immensely proud of their achievements not only last night but every week. They are a credit to each other, to the school and their

parents/carers for being such a lovely coherent group of students. I would also like to thank the staff members that assisted to enable the children take part especially to Miss Jordan for her help and support throughout the project.



Tel: 01553 772330 Email: office@westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk
Governors of the school can be contacted on: